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Dear Friends,

Once again, if you can’t make it to Uman — we would be happy
to take your note to the Rebbe’s Tzion at this year’s Rosh
HaShanah gathering.

By contributing $180 or more towards the publication of Rebbe
Nachman’s books, a member of the BRI team will mention your
name at the Rebbe’s Tzion after the recital of Tikkun HaKlali.

Click here to submit.



https://breslov.org/uman-kvittal-note-tikkun-haklali-service-2018/
https://breslov.org/uman-kvittal-note-tikkun-haklali-service-2018/
https://beta2.breslov.org/uman-kvittal-note-form-2018/

Shanah Tova!

The Breslov Research Institute



